
 
 
 
 
June 30, 2004 
 
Mary Ellen Thomas 
Manager, Research Liaison 
Nunavut Research Institute 
P.O. Box 1720, 
Iqaluit, NU  X0A 0H0 

 
 

Re: The Polar DARN Radar for Rankin Inlet – Dr. George Sofko 
       NIRB: #04YN076   NRI 
 
Enclosed is the completed NIRB Screening Decision Report for the above-mentioned 
application for a scientific research licence. 

 
NIRB has screened this application for ecosystemic and socio-economic impacts of the 
proposal. 

 
NIRB’s indication the Minister is: 
 
The decision of the Board in this case is 12.4.4(a) the proposal may be processed 
without a review under Part 5 or 6; NIRB may recommend specific terms and 
conditions to be attached to any approval, reflecting the primary objectives set out 
in Section 12.2.5; 
 
Please contact Stephanie Briscoe, Executive Director at (867) 983-2593 if you have any 
questions about the Screening Report. 

 
Yours truly, 

 
 

 
Gladys Joudrey 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Nunavut Impact Review Board 
P.O. Box 2379 
Cambridge Bay, NU   X0B 0C0 
Tel:  (867) 983-2593 Fax:  (867) 983-2574 
Toll Free: 1-833-233-3033 
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